
I submit my distaste and disgust of our government trying to censor the code and rights of US citizens 
attempting to make change via petition.  This is an access issue. Not everyone can get to a location to 
sign a paper petition.  Not everyone has access to print and get signatures on a paper petition.  You 
should be making it easier for people to have a voice, not harder.  And why on earth is this an 
emergency declaration to go effective immediately? What are you so afraid of?  Are you that concerned 
that you will lose your jobs because people put their voice to a position? If you were doing a better job 
and actually SPEAKING FOR THE PEOPLE THAT PUT YOU IN OFFICE AND EVEN THOSE WHO DIDN'T, you'd 
have no reason to fear the voice of the people. No on SB761. 
 
Nicole Roka  
541-730-7771  
Albany, Oregon  
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


